
 Derbyshire & Cheshire Cricket 
League 

 

Minutes of Executive Meeting – Thursday 29th November 2018 
Dinting CC – 8pm 

Present 

All clubs were present  

Apologies 

 

Stephen Croft, Andrew Tonlinson 

Correspondence 

None 

Treasurer 

See Appendix 1 

Junior Cricket 

Stephen Draper enquired about the pooling of players for age groups with other clubs, Management 

reiterated that they were happy for this to continue, and that it was for clubs to arrange 

Disciplinary 

There is one disciplinary matter outstanding from the League Dinner. 

Any Other Business 

• The League would like to thank all responders to the recent players survey. 

• Inform the League secretary about your intention to run a 2nd XI in 2019 ASAP but by the Feb 

’19 meeting 

• Final bids should go to Ian Halford ASAP 

• League Dinner.  We are struggling with a format that is profitable and popular for attendees, 

Stefan Fielding and John Richards are exploring options 

• There will be a trial of early starts based on the players survey results.  Two matches will 

start in the morning.  Phil Mellor raised concerns and these were noted.  This will be re-

visited in the winter of 2019/2020 

• Ball Order to Ian Halford asap please 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 8:43pm 

Next Meeting 

The AGM will take place at Dinting Cricket Club on 29th November 2018 at 7:30pm with the 

November Executive meeting to follow immediately after 
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